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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to you with a few reminders about punctuality and uniform expectations for all 
students at Brompton Academy.   
 
Punctuality at the Academy  
 
Thank you for your continued efforts in getting your child to the Academy on time to support 
their learning.  
 
Please ensure that your child is on the Academy site before 8:40am; any students walking 
through the main entrance after 8:40am will be marked late and a late detention will be set.   
From the start of Term 4 - Monday 20th February 2023, late detentions will be increasing to 
30 minutes to continue to encourage the small number of students to be on time for their first 
lesson. We understand that sometimes there might be exceptional circumstances that mean 
that students are late, and if this is the case, please contact the Attendance Team via the 
following email: attendanceba@universityofkentacademiestrust.org.uk. Alternatively, please 
contact us via the main Academy telephone number 01634 852 341 to notify us and a 
detention will not be set.  
 
Uniform  
 
Thank you to those of you who ensure your child is correctly dressed as per the uniform 
code each day. Please can we ask that you use the half term break to ensure that your child 
has the correct uniform and shoes in accordance with the Academy uniform policy which can 
be found by click on the following link: https://www.bromptonacademy.org.uk/uniform. After 
half term we will be conducting uniform checks to ensure a high standard. As a reminder, in 
cases of hardship please contact the Academy office to discuss how we can support you in 
providing uniform for your child or a school meal if needed.  
 
Please remember that students should not be wearing make-up or jewellery during the 
Academy day, they will be asked to remove it if they arrive to the Academy with it on.   
We would also ask that wherever possible, students are provided with a pen, and that their 
iPad should be fully charged each day to support their learning.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.   
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Juliet Jolley and Louise Ansell-Burford  
Assistant Principals Pastoral Care  
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